
 

 

As a municipality we were saddened to hear about the tragedy that took place within our 
boundaries over this past weekend.  Events such as this remind us of how fragile life is. 

Out of respect for the family and the community we will not be releasing the names of 
any individuals involved in the event, as that is not in our scope of responsibility. 

We want to thank the various emergency services involved in this event, namely the 
Royal Canadian Mounted Police (RCMP), Ambulance Attendants and our own Volunteer 
Medical First Responders and Firefighters. 

If there is further information to be made public, we will defer to the RCMP and other 
agencies for the release of any such information. 


